Dear Parents, 
We are looking to fill two vacancies in January 2021.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We require two mid day supervisors to work between 12 and 1 pm, Monday to Friday.
If you are interested in this position then please fill out an application from and return to school before the end of the school term (Friday 18th December).

Sincerely,

J. Roberts
